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DATE: July 1, 2024
TO: Human Services Commission
FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager

Parks & Community Services

SUBJECT: Human Services Application Review

Commissioners will continue discussion of funding recommendations.

Background

At the June 8 special meeting, the commission, in collaboration with members of the
community, made preliminary recommendations for funding. In this meeting
commissioners will continue the recommendation process for 2025-2026 Human Services
funding.
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